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Dear Mr Stevens, 
 
 

BRAMFORD TO TWINSTEAD 400kV GRID REINFORCEMENT 

STATUTORY CONSULTATION 

 

Please find attached to this letter the County Council’s response to the above consultation. 

 

If I can be of any further assistance with the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Graham Gunby 
 

Graham Gunby 

National Infrastructure Planning Manager  
Growth, Highways & Infrastructure 
 

Our Ref: BTNO 

Date: 21 March 2022 

Enquiries to: Graham Gunby 

Tel: 01473 264807  

Email: graham.gunby@suffolk.gov.uk  

 
BY EMAIL 
 
For the attention of Sebastian Stevens 
 
 


